Parnjit Singh

From: Victoria Anns <IN -
Sent: 31 October 2021 16:25

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Block D, Richbell Carpark

To whom it may concern,

It has come to my attention that you are planning to build a new housing block in the carpark of the Richbell tower
(WC1N 3LA). | live in the Springwater tower and | am concerned that this development would significantly impact

the amount of light that my flat would receive. | ENNEIzNGEEGG

Therefore, with this email | would like to register my disapproval of the proposed development and request that
alternative arrangements be made.

Kind regards,
Victoria Anns



